

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

28th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

## Climbing Wall

As from 6<sup>th</sup> March 2019 for 12 weeks Year 3 children will have the opportunity to visit Green Lane Primary School to use their climbing wall. This is free to all children and will be run by a professional.

Can you please make sure your child has their PE kit and a bottle of water.

Please sign and return the slip below to allow your child to be able to experience this amazing opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Year 3 Team

Name of Child	Class
give permission for my child to vi	sit Green Lane Primary School to use the climbing wall.
Signed	(Parent/Carer)

Climbing Wall: starting 6th March 2019







